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20th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
I have been in and out of all the classrooms during the week and have been impressed by some 
good manners, attentive listening skills and some good learning.  Children in Ash, Oak and Cedar 
are ‘finding their feet’ and exploring their classroom environment.  Next week they will be outside 
being curious, investigating and problem solving in the purpose built  Cabin of Creativity and the 
surrounding environmental area. 
Harvest Festival 
Please send in any donations for our harvest festival.  We are looking for non perishable items 
such as tinned fruit, vegetable, meat or fish as well as packets of cereals, biscuits and boxes of 
long life milk and fruit juice.  Once collected, all the food will be distributed to families in and 
around Plymouth. 
First Aid course for parents 
The course is proving popular but there are a few spaces available for 24th September 9-3 on the 
school site.  The course cost is £45.00 and I can highly recommend attending. 
School Photographs 
School photographs are on Thursday 26th September.  Thirteen parents will receive a white 
appointment slip today which gives you a time to bring your pre-school child to school for their 
photographs with their sibling. 
Flu immunisation 
Please book your child in for their flu immunisation (no needles, just a sniff up the nose) on the 
link below: 
https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2019/devon.  If you are experiencing difficulty completing 
the form online, please phone the following number:- 0333 321 9884 
School trip money 
Please make the school trip payment using Eduspot.  If you are having difficulty paying, please 
pop in to see Mrs Rhodes or Mrs Matthews in the office and they will be able to help you. 
Have a lovely weekend.  It is more gardening for me, some blackberry and apple pies need making 
and I have some more frames to make up for my bee hives.  Hopefully I can find time to read 
something too. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs E A Hill 
Head Teacher 
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